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Dear Members of INWES, 
 

Almost half of the year 2024 has passed. How are all of you doing? 
 
From 2024, we are changing the format of the INWES Newsletter. To replace the 
printed newsletter, we intend to print an Annual Report at the end of the year, We are 
sending to you links to our latest news items and articles that feature in our website. 
 
Welcome to our Newsletter No.41! 
 

1．INWES New President’s Message 

The number of international days devoted to celebrating women are wonderful! But we 
really need our employers, our governments, our institutions to #InvestInWomen 
 https://www.inwes.org/inwes-presidents-message-june2024/ 
 

2．Save Your Date for Regional Meetings 

Annual regional meetings are scheduled in October and November. 
Save the dates and join us! 
The International Conference on “the Role of Women in Science & Technology and 
International Integration for Sustainable Development” and APNN 2024 : Oct. 4-5 
@Hanoi, Vietnam 
ACWES “Empowering African Women and Girls in STEM towards achieving the Africa 
we want” and ARN 2024: Nov. 4-8  @Kigali, Rwanda 
https://www.inwes.org/save-your-date-for-regional-network-events/ 
 

3．INWES Members Location Map 

INWES Members Location Map was published. INWES members can be found in 
Asia, Africa, Europe and the Americas.. 
https://www.inwes.org/our-members/ 
 

4．Lot of interest in 2024 AAAS 

Former INWES President Gail Mattson took part in the 2024 Meeting of the AAAS, 
American Association for the Advancement of Science. 
https://www.inwes.org/lot-of-interest-in-2024-aaas/ 
 

5．INWES at TASTI 2023 @Taipei 

INWES had a significant presence at the 2023 Taiwan International Assembly of 
Space Science, Technology, and Industry (TASTI) held at the Nanyang Exhibition 
Center in Taipei City. 
https://www.inwes.org/inwes-at-tasti-2023-taipei/ 
 
6.  Volunteer Request 
Today, we would like to approach you as our members, or the members of our 
institutional/network members, as we need your help to support our networks´ 
prosperity. 
https://www.inwes.org/volunteering-with-inwes/ 
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7.  NEWS JUST IN! Two Women of INWES in the Parliament of Mongolia 
Zagdsuren  Altansuvd, secretary of Women in Science, Technology, Engineering, and 
Mathematics in Mongolia (WSTEM in Mongolia) has let INWES know of the great 
news that the Board of Directors of WSTEM now has two members of the Parliament 
of Mongolia. Congratulations from INWES to Undram Chinbat and Uuriintuya 
Dorjsuren on their successful election to the Parliament of Mongolia. 
https://www.inwes.org/two-women-of-inwes-join-the-parliament-of-mongolia/ 
 
Thank you all for your support in 2024. 
 
Please keep us informed of news from your regions and members’ activities. We will 
post articles on our website and send out newsletters as they become available. 
Email communications@inwes.net with your news which can be in your own 
language! 
 
 
INWES Communication Team 
Email: communications@inwes.net 
Communications Committee Chair: Yumiko Nagoh  
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